
From: Ralph Norman <rnorman@warrennormaninc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/2/2012 11:38:46 AM
Subject: RE: FAQ

Will do

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 11:37 AM 
To: Ralph Norman
Subject: RE: FAQ

Thanks!
Please make sure to email me any questions you receive.
Thanks, KV

From: Ralph Norman [mailto:rnorman@warrennormaninc.com]
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 11:34 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: FAQ

Thanks Katherine, very useful information, have a great weekend, Ralph

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 10:29 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Stirling, Bryan; Pitts, Ted
Subject: FAQ

Attached are some frequently asked questions that we've received from constituents and legislators regarding the SC 
DOR security breach.
We will continue to send updates. Please email or call me with any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Ralph%20Norman%20%3Crnorman@warrennormaninc.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:rnorman@warrennormaninc.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

